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Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Easter break. We have a busy and exciting term ahead which includes 

residential trips for Years 4, 5 and 6 and visits or visitors planned for other year groups. Year 3 started their 

swimming lessons this week at Rainbow Leisure Centre. A list of events for the Summer term is included in this 

newsletter. If there is anything you wish to discuss during this term, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

 
Some of our children will be celebrating their First 

Holy communion over the next few weeks, can we 

please remember them in our prayers. As a staff we 

will try to attend as many Masses as possible. We look 

forward to celebrating this special Sacrament with all 

the children at the Going Forth Mass.  

SPORTS DAY 

 
Our school Sports Day will take place on Tuesday 12th of 

July at The Harrier Centre in Epsom. We have been 

unable to use Ewell Castle School this year as they are 

having building work at their premises in July. We have 

used the Harrier Centre many years ago for our Sports 

Day and the Epsom & Ewell Harriers have very kindly 

volunteered to provide refreshments on the day.  

A full timetable will be provided in due course.  Please 

note this is the only day we have been able to book so if 

the weather is bad it may not be able to go ahead. 

 

 SUMMER UNIFORM 

 
All children should now be in their summer uniform 

for the Summer term please. Please ensure all items of 

clothing and equipment are clearly labelled with your 

child’s name.  

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 
Dinner money for this half-term amounts to £70.95. Year 

4 are going to the Isle of Wight so their school dinners 

total £60.20. Year 5 are going to Sayers Croft so their 

school dinners total £64.50. 

Cheques should be made payable to Surrey County 

Council or you pay online via Parentmail. We require one 

week’s notice in writing if your child changes from school 

dinners to packed lunches or from packed lunches to 

school dinners. Thank you.  
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EVENTS FOR SUMMER TERM 

APRIL 

19th  Parents information meeting for Sayers Croft residential trip 9am 

22nd   Year 3 Cake Sale 

25th  Year 4 residential trip to Isle of Wight 

28th  Years 1 & 2 day trip to Kew Gardens 

29th  Year 4 return from Isle of Wight 

 

MAY 

2nd  Bank holiday  -  School closed 

6th  Year 4 Assembly, Mufti Day & Cinema Night 

9th  SAT’s week 

11th  Year 5 residential trip to Sayers Croft 

13th  Year 5 return from Sayers Croft 

20th  Year 5 Assembly & Year 2 Cake Sale 

23rd                    Keeping Safe and Healthy Week 

26th  Year 6 Deanery Day 

27th   Queen’s Birthday Red, White & Blue Day  - School closes for half-term break at 3.10pm/3.15pm 

 

JUNE 

6th  School re-opens 

6th  Year 6 residential trip to Osmington Bay 

8th  Egyptian Workshop for Year 4 

17th  Year 2 Assembly & Gift Room for Fathers’ Day 

20th  Years 3 & 4 Roman Day 

23rd  Year 3 Assembly (NB—this is an afternoon assembly) 

24th   INSET Day  - School closed  

27th  Year 5 Bikeability 

29th   Parent Drop-Ins 8.45-9.30 

30th  Parent Drop-Ins 8.45-9.30 

 

JULY 

1st  Reception Assembly, Mufti-Day & District Sports (Field Events) 

2nd  Summer Fayre 

4th  District Sports (Track Events) 

5th  New Reception children visit 

6th  New Reception children visit 

8th  Year 1 Assembly & Reception Cake Sale 

12th   Sports Day at The Harrier Centre 

13th  Year 6 play (afternoon) 

14th  Year 6 play (evening) 

15th  School reports out 

19th  Leavers’ Mass 

20th  School Disco 

21st  Leavers’ Assembly  - School closes for Summer holidays at 1.30pm 

Some events/dates/times may 

be subject to change and 

more events may be added 

before the end of term. 


